





THE OFFICE OF EDUCATION AND TRAINING



EDUCATION MONTHLY NEWSBLAST

A NEWSLETTER FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHIATRY'S OFFICE OF EDUCATION AND TRAINING

PsychTherapy Now Available:

- Beginning January 3rd, 2022 we started 90-day trial access to APA PsychTherapy through the Health Science Library (HSL).
- PsychTherapy is a compilation of psychotherapy training videos meant to be used as an educational resource for clinical training.
- If you are able, please try out this resource during the period of January-April 2022, use it as
 much as possible, and notify other individuals across the Anschutz Medical Campus who may
 have an interest in this resource. The HSL has put APA PsychTherapy in their budget for next
 year, but it is not yet approved—hence the trial period.
- To access, please go to our <u>website</u> for further instructions and notes.

Trainee Funds:

- Currently, travel for all faculty and staff at CU is permitted with prior approval. The trainee funds can also be used for registration, even if the conference is held virtually. Travel requests need to be made in Concour and approval must be obtained. JIRA can help with this. For more information, please visit our website or submit a JIRA request form using the link below.
 - o JIRA Request Form

New Externship Programs:

- New Externship Programs are now open for applications! To apply, please visit our website.
 - Program for Early Assessment, Care, and Study Psychology Extern Training Program
 - Women's Health and Behavioral Health Pre-Doctoral Psychology Externship Program
 - o CU Summit Mental Health Clinic Pre-Doctoral Psychology Externship Program
 - Prenatal Resource Oferrring Mood Integrated Services and Evaluation Clinic Extern Training
 Program

PURPLE Didactics and Shadowing:

- We are now recruiting presenters for Psychiatry Undergraduate Research Program and Learning Experiences (PURPLE) didactics!
- If you are interested in providing shadowing opportunities, please check out the link below as well!
- PURPLE anticipated dates are: Monday 05/23/2022 Friday 08/12/2022
- If interested, please sign-up via our website. If there are any questions in regards to this opportunity, please email us at: purple@ucdenver.edu

For more information on any of the above information, please visit our website.



Robert Davies, MD Vice Chair of Education Director, Psychiatry Residency Training Program



Emmaly Perks, CCRP, MA Administrative Director, Office of Education and Training